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Nativity 
 
Thank you to all those parents, grandparents and 
members of the community that came to watch the 
nativity performance by Discovery and Voyager 
classes; it was lovely to see so many of you.  Also, 
thank you to Mrs Taylor and Mr Bekker for organising 
the amazing nativity.  The children that took part were 
amazing - the singing was beautiful along with the 
enthusiastic dance moves, confident individual 
performances along with some incredible home-made 
costumes!   
 

 
 

Class Termly Winners 
 

Attendance: Challenger – 94.37% 
Home Reading: Columbia: 498 reads 
 

House Termly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown 
Overall Winner: Betteshanger 

 

 

Stars of the term 
 
Discovery 
Tayce - for persevering with his learning and being a 
cheerful, confident member of the class. 
 
Voyager 
Daisy-Blu - Coming to school every day with a 
positive attitude and trying her absolute best in all 
areas of her learning. 
 
Challenger 
Ellora – for always demonstrating the school’s 
values. 
 
Columbia 
Ronnie Q - for an excellent Term 2, always working 
hard and taking pride in his learning. 
 

Dates for your diary Term 3 
 

Term 3 start – 2nd January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 8th January 
Parent Consultations – 10th & 11th January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 15th January 
Year 3 Canterbury Enrichment – 16th January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 22nd January 
Year 2 Leeds Castle Enrichment – 23rd January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 29th January 
Year 1 Wingham Wildlife Enrichment – 30th January 
 

Christmas Concert 
 
 

The Christmas Concert on Wednesday night was 
simply brilliant.  It was nice to see so many parents. I 
am sure you will agree that the children were amazing.  
A massive thank you to Mr Miles who once again has 
put all this together and has brought out the very best 
in every child that took part. 
 

 

Last Day 

Today is the final day of term and the start of the 
Christmas break.  We have had Reverend Sean in this 
afternoon who has held a Christingle Service and we 
have celebrated our Stars of the Term which are 
detailed below.   

 

Message from School Staff 
 
The staff at Eythorne Elvington School would like to 
wish all of our families a happy and healthy Christmas 
break.  Thank you for all of your support during 2023.  
We look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday, 
2nd January when we welcome the children back 
(Monday January 1st is a Bank Holiday). 
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                                                                              Christmas Lunch 
 
This week, children enjoyed Christmas Lunch and it 
was delicious! A huge thank you to the kitchen staff for 
providing such a wonderful meal for the children. 

Home Reading Winners 
 
On Friday, the top home reader from each class had 
some delicious hot chocolate, marshmallows and 
sweet mince pies with Mr Hutcheon as an end of term 
treat for their efforts with reading at home. Who will 
be the winner from each class next term? 


